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How to Get Involved  
 

Entry is by referral if you are currently 

experiencing depression, anxiety or any 

other mental health condition. 

Contact us for a chat about our service and 

how to get involved: 

 

0141 387 2596 

creativesteps@plantation.org.uk 

Contact us  
 

We are a 10 minute walk from Govan 

Underground and Bus Station. 

@Plantation.Productions @PlantationP      
Plantation Productions is an award 

winning charity based in Govan.  

As part of our remit, we deliver the 

Creative Steps programme for positive 

mental health. 

Creative Groups for 
Wellbeing 

 
We use creative participation 
and peer support to promote       

positive mental health. 

Registered SCIO: SC042866 



What is Creative Steps?  
 

The Creative Steps programme supports 

people experiencing a mental health 

condition to get out of the house, learn new 

craft skills and connect with others to improve 

quality of life. We do this through a 3-step 

model. 

Our free craft classes are fun, relaxing and 

friendly. If you are interested in getting 

involved, or would like more information, 

please get in touch. 

Step 1: Craft Courses at your Resource 
Centre or Health Centre 

 

We run outreach classes at a number of 
health locations across the south of 
Glasgow, such as Health Centres and 
Resource Centres. We usually run 3 
courses per year at each location. If we 
work from a location that you attend, ask 
the centre for more details. 

 

 

Step 2: Craft Groups at Gallery 966 
 

Our small and friendly groups participate 
in all sorts of arts and crafts, such as 
jewellery making, sculpture and glass 
decorating. This is a great way to meet 
people who face similar challenges. Our 
groups are a place to take some time out 
for you, learn new skills and make new 
friends. Groups meet weekly and you can 
attend for as long as you want.   

 

 

Step 3: Extra Classes and Activities 
 

Throughout the year we run a number of 
additional classes for those who attend 
our groups, such as photography, pottery 
and knitting.  

Some of our wider activities, which are 
open to all, include a community choir 
and machine sewing classes.  

We also get involved in local events, craft 
fairs and more! 

“Attending the group gives me 

a purpose to get out and meet 

friends. I didn’t realise I loved 

crafts as much as I do. Very 

relaxing and rewarding.” 


